
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/Guardian,   
 
On Wednesday 27th November we are taking part in No Pens Day! We are excited to be joining 
many others around the UK for a chatty day of fun and fundraising. We are raising awareness of 
how important communication skills are in our school.   
 
No Pens Day is an exciting fundraiser, it’s a chance for children to put their pens down, talk, listen, 
and take part in lots of pen free activities all day whilst having fun!!!!! We will be raising valuable 

funds for Speech and Language UK. 🤝💬 
 
This is where we need your help!  
 
As part of No Pens Day, we are asking each pupil to bring an item of their choosing and tell their 
peers about it as part of the biggest-ever show and tell! This will give your child a chance to 
practice their communication skills, listen and talk to others in their class about something that 
matters to them.  
 
We’re also asking each pupil to bring in £1 to the children’s charity Speech and Language UK. 
These vital funds will help raise awareness about the 1 in 5 children in the UK with speech and 
language challenges.   
  
Together, we can give every child struggling with talking and understanding words the skills they 
need to face the future with confidence.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
  
Kind Regards,  
Miss Platt 
Assistant Headteacher/Sendco 
 
Please click the link below for further information and support.  
 
Speech and Language Uk  

https://speechandlanguage.org.uk/
https://speechandlanguage.org.uk/get-involved/no-pens-day/?gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAiAxKy5BhBbEiwAYiW--6Wm71R68kcWGHGVHo20FtVgMLdOY9WskkjHfLLhUyUGU4-lbt_L7RoCw2MQAvD_BwE

